
  

 

 

 
 

 

What: Students are encouraged to walk or bike to school next 

Wednesday May 3rd. You can form walking or biking groups with 

your friends and neighbors, walk or bike as a family, or have your 
child walk or bike or on their own if they are old enough. 

When: Wednesday May 3rd  

Who: Cambridge Public Schools Students and Parents 

Why:  

 Wake up your brain and get ready for school 

 Get fit as a family 

 Practice safety skills when you walk and bike 

 Reduce pollution & traffic near school 

 Grab extra time to chat with friends and family 

Where: Across Cambridge! 

 

Cambridge Public Schools Celebrate:  

MA Walk & Bike to School Day - Wednesday, May 3th 

www.cambridgema.gov/saferoutes 


